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GET WELL WISHES TO  
HERSH CHERSON 

The Hoop 
Historians News 
has learned that 
Hersh Cherson 
underwent  a 
successful heart 
procedure during 
August. Fellow 
Hoop Historians Al Sack and Joe 
Spagnolo received a call on the 
steps of the U.S. Supreme Court 
last month from the recovering 
California native.  Get well Hersh! 
 

ALOHA: KIM TOURS SEND 
SCOUT TEAM TO HAWAII 

Fresh off their trip to Washington 
DC to follow defending champ 
USC, Dorothy and Surl Kim went 
to the islands of Hawaii to plan for 
next year’s sports travel tour when 
the Trojans leave the mainland to 
play at the University of Hawaii.  
  

 
 

OUT ON THE TOWN: Al Sack, Dorothy 
Kim, Joe Spagnolo and Surl Kim enjoy a 
late night in downtown Washington. 
 

 

NCAA COLLEGE FOOTBALL 
CONTEST UNDERWAY 

The college football season and 
ESPN’s College Pick ‘Em contest 
is underway.  Registration is free.   
Contact Brian Burmeister for 
details at burmb0dg@yahoo.com  

HOOP HISTORIAN SEES 
BASEBALL  HISTORY 

Chicagoan Ted 
Reineking and 
his wife Barb 
just completed a 
tour of the 
California wine 
country which 
included a night 
of baseball in San Francisco’s SBC 
Park.  Ted was on hand to see San 
Francisco Giants slugger Barry 
Bonds hit his 700th home run and 
added another line to Ted’s already 
impressive resume of noteworthy 
sporting events attended. 
 

COACH MAYBERRY 
INSTRUCTS ON THE LINKS 

Coach John Mayberry has been 
active in basketball for nearly 50 
years and is on the go again.  After 
completing four weeks of summer 
basketball camp, the Berkeley, 
California native is now teaching 
elementary physical education 
three days a week and coaching the 
girls golf team.  We’re sure all that 
teaching on the links has improved 
his game!  John is feeling well and 
is not the only Berkeley resident to 
be living an active lifestyle, as Pat 
Irvine was rumored to have taken 
in a cruise earlier last month. 
 

 
 

ALWAYS ON THE GO:  John Mayberry 
and Pat Irvine have been active as usual. 

 

BENNETT FAMILY TO 
GROW DURING  

MARCH MADNESS 
March is always a joyous and busy 
time for the Hoop Historians, but it 
will especially be exciting for 
Steve and Vashilla Bennett who 
will be expecting their second 
child right around the Final Four 
weekend.  Congratulations Steve  
and Vashilla! 
 

 
 

AND ONE: Steve and Vashilla Bennet 
with their first child Kyan Paul. 
 
MEMBER PROFILE UPDATE 

SHEETS ON ITS WAY 
Moving right along with the 
technological advances of the 21st 
century, the Hoop Historian News 
will be sending out individual 
profile sheets to its membership, so 
that an updated biography can be 
assembled in time for the 
introduction of the group’s website 
on the world wide web.  Watch for 
the upcoming mailing next month. 
 
MEET ME IN ST. LOUIS 

APRIL 2-4, 2005 
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